
 

 

As of June 1, 2020, we are open  

to the public for essential business. 
 

Do not enter if you have: 

• COVID-19 symptoms, 

• Tested positive for COVID-19, or 

• Had close contact with a person with COVID-19 

within the last 14 days. 
 

While in our building please: 

• Wear a mask to cover your mouth and nose, 

• Wash your hands or use hand sanitizer often, 

• Cover coughs and sneezes with tissues, 

• Avoid close contact with others, and 

• Do not gather in groups. 
 

Thank you for keeping us safe! 


